
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW) Marine Reserves 
Program is currently conducting interviews and  surveys with commercial 
and recreational fishermen to gather information on the pilot and proposed 
marine reserve sites.    
 
Commercial fishermen are encouraged to contact ODFW at the address or 
number below to participate in an interview. 
 
Recreational Fishermen can obtain a survey by either contacting ODFW, 
from the oregonocean.info website, or from your local port/marina office. 
  
 
 
Your participation is vital to this process and much appreciated! 
 
 
 
If you have questions or comments please contact ODFW at:  

 
 

ODFW 
Marine Resources Program 

2040 SE Marine Science Drive 
Newport, OR 97365 

     
Melissa Murphy 

(541) 867-7701 Ext. 229 
melissa.m.murphy@state.or.us

www.oregonocean.info/marinereserves
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